

Name			
	 _		

Date

Winter



Brrrr...Brrrr... Usman snugged inside his blanket not wanting to come out of it at all. It was winter and he was feeling cold. He dared not take off the warm blanket over from himself while his mother bought hot cocoa for him.

Winter is the time when you can lay yourself in front of the heater and have a bowl of hot soup. Also, in winters you can have a handful of roasted peanuts while going out in the car.

Snow falls in many places during winters. Snow is icy cold but children and elders enjoy snowfall as much as they enjoy rainfall during summers. They come out of their houses wearing warm sweaters, jackets, woolen hats and socks to protect themselves from the cold and make snowmen in the fields. They may also have a snowball fight.

Usman and his family usually visit a hill station during their winter break so they may enjoy the snowfall and winter weather there. Usman loves winter and he wants winter to last all year long!



Winter

Answ	Answer the following questions.					
1.	What is Usman doing?					
2.	Why is he not taking off the blanket?					
3.	Write any two food items you can have in winter.					
4.	What do people wear in winter to keep warm?					
5.	What can you do to have fun in the snow?					
6.	Usman and his family					
7	elders	Q motost				
1.	eiders a. kids	8. protect a. save				
	b. babies	b. watch				
	c. adults	c. return				
	d sistens	d hida				